
Why we use and recommend NuVet Vitamins 

 

Here at Paramount, we have been using NuVet since 2013. I am a firm believer in 

prevention verses treating problems after the fact. While we have used these 

vitamins for many years, it wasn’t until the H3N2 dog flu first reared it’s ugly 

head, that we became firm believers in NuVet. We were at our National Specialty 

when this dog flu first started appearing. And, like many others, we were highly 

concerned. Luckily, all of our dogs were on NuVet vitamins and coupled with 

prayer and reconfiguring our crates to face each other to help limit passing germs 

as much as we could, none of our dogs contracted this virus. We even had one of 

our boys go play with another exhibitor’s dog that ended up getting sick with he 

dog flu the very next day. This is when my belief in NuVet was really solidified! 

We have continued using this product to help boost our dogs’ immune systems and 

help give growing puppies those beneficial vitamins they need. While I understand 

some people may not want to keep their dogs on vitamins their entire lives, we 

encourage people to consider keeping their puppies on this product for their first 

year of their lives. We want the very best for all our babies, here at Paramount and 

also with their new families! 


